
SWINDON VILLAGE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

24th September 2024 
 

To Parents of Children in Year 4 
 

 
As part of Year 4’s RE studies about Hinduism this Autumn term, we will be going to visit the 
Hindu Community Centre in Cheltenham, on the morning of Tuesday 22nd October.  We 
have been learning all about Hindu beliefs and will be thinking more about what it is like to 
be a Hindu in Britain, so we are incredibly lucky to have been invited to come and visit the 
Hindu Community Centre (the local Hindu Mandir/Temple).  
 

We will depart from School at 9.15am and return before the lunch break.  The cost of this trip 
will be £3.50. 
 

Payment can be made in one of three ways by Friday 11th October: 

• Online via scopay (if you have not yet registered for scopay, please contact the Office) 

• Cash or cheque payable to Swindon Village Primary School (SVPS). 
 
Please could you sign and return the slip below if not paying online, otherwise there is NO 
need to return.  
 
It would not be possible for the school to meet the costs of transport without using funds 
required for our basic educational needs such as books and other classroom materials.   We 
must stress that any financial contribution would be entirely voluntary and that your child 
would not be denied a place on the visit just because you declined to make a voluntary 
payment.   However, the school will not proceed with the visit unless it is clear that there 
will be sufficient voluntary contributions for it to be financed. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Year 4 Team 
 

 

Year 4 Visit to Cheltenham Hindu Community Centre – Tuesday 22nd October 
 
My child: ________________________________ Class: _____________ 
 

I am / I am not* willing to make a voluntary contribution for the cost of the visit. 
 

 I have enclosed payment of £3.50. 
 
 

Signature of Parent/Guardian ____________________________________________ 

 
Please could you sign and return the slip by Friday 11th October if not paying online, 
otherwise there is NO need to return.  


